
From: Miller, Karen 
Sent: 11/22/2013 4:03:30 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Bill inserts for PG&E banking customers 

I am out of the office on vacation and will be returning to the office on 12/2/13. If this is urgent, please 
contact 415-703-2074 for assistance. If you are emailing about a bill insert, please contact Juanita Hill 
at 213-576-7073. 

Thank you, 

Karen Miller 
Public Advisor 
Consumer Service and Information Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0273498 


